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Dear Sir / Madam,

I am writing to register my strong objection to the local plan as I believe it will
greatly harm the area 
I fail to understand why green belt land is being used for vast amounts of new
building especially when population projections seem to suggest that so many new
homes are not required.
I am also very concerned that infrastructure plans seem vague at best and fear
that the whole area will suffer as a result.
Please, for the good of the residents of the area think again.
Yours faithfully,
Christine Humphries




